
 
 

Executive response to recommendations from the Overview and Scrutiny Committee on the Update on Budget 2025-26. 

Context 

The Committee reviewed the growth posts included in the Budget. Members suggested that the district would benefit from a second officer 

post focused on dealing with fly-tipping given the pressure on this service.  

 

Recommendation Agree 

(Y / N) 

Comment Responsible Executive 

Member 

Lead Officer 

That consideration is given to the 

case for creating a second Fly 

Tipping Officer (Environment 

Support Officer) post. 

 

N The finance team discuss 

capacity and growth 

requests with the service 

areas during the budget 

setting process. No growth 

request was received for 
this post. 

 

The Executive agrees to 

keep recommendation 

under review and will give 

any future request from 

the service area due 

consideration. 

 

Councillor Alaric Smith, 

Executive Member for 

Finance 

Madhu Richards, Director of 

Finance 

 


